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Upcoming Events

3-year old class update

4-year old class update
In the afternoon class, the children have been busy exploring
fall leaves and pumpkins. Through various experiments, they
were excited to learn about why leaves change color in the
fall! They have explored pumpkins by identifying their parts
and investigating the pumpkin life cycle. We have continued
to work with 2D and 3D shapes, as well as various forms of
measurement. 

December 15:        Last day of PM Class

October 20:           3:30pm Early Dismissal 
October 20:           Homecoming Parade
October 31:           Halloween party
November 2:         6pm Let’s Move: Physical Literacy Night 
November 20 -24: No School
December 8:          Last day of AM Class

Book drive
BYU and WVU have partnered in a
book drive. The books will benefit the
WVU Nursery School and the
Monongalia County and Preston
Counties United Way. Please see more
information here. 

Keele Flanigan

Please send a warmer extra change of clothes. 
Please ensure your child has on appropriate
clothes for outdoor recess. We go outside
everyday (except in the rain).
Please label your child’s coat with their name. 

Cooler temperatures are coming. 

In the morning class, we are continuing our study of pumpkins!
We also enjoyed the hot air balloons last week and learned
more about what makes them float. To begin our Classical Art
study, the students looked at pictures by 4 famous artists and
voted for their favorite. Because Piet Mondrian was the
winner, we will begin learning about the abstract artist and his
paintings before creating a canvas painting of our own. We
will also begin to transition into our study of transportation.

Lourdes Giovengo

Meet our work-study students
Keele and Lourdes are with
us a few days a week in the
am and the pm class. We
love having them with us.  

Lourdes is a junior Elementary
Education major. Her favorite
children’s book is “The True
Story of the Three Little Pigs.” 

Keele is a senior Psychology
major with a minor in Child
Development and Family
Studies. Her favorite children’s
book is “Love you Forever” by
Robert Munsch. 

https://media.appliedhumansciences.wvu.edu/stories/2023/09/25/wvu-byu-partner-for-book-drive

